
Report to West Berkshire Council on Newbury Town Council’s CIL 
receipts and expenditure for 2018/19 

 
This report is prepared in accordance with CIL Regulations 2010 (as amended) 
Reporting by local councils 62A - for the year ended 31 March 2019 
 
In the year ended 31 March 2019 Newbury Town Council received £15,807.95 in CIL receipts 
from West Berkshire Council. 
 
£46,841.52 CIL money was spent in the year to 31 March 2019 as follows: 
 

• £3,953.86 on replacing the pedaloes in Victoria Park 
• £4,101.66 on planting trees around the town 
• £10,253 resurfacing the play area in Blossoms Field 
• £2,560 on resurfacing the play area in Walton Way 
• £475 on replacing the cantilever head of a swing in Fifth Road play area 
• £6,442 on resurfacing the City Recreation Ground play area 
• £12,790 on gym equipment and surfacing in Blossoms Field 
• £4,600 on new play equipment in Victoria Park 
• £450 on a replacement basket swing at Christie Heights 
• £500 on a replacement basket swing at Digby Road 
• £716 on a drinking tap outside the Wharf Toilets 

 
 
Gillian Durrant 
Finance and Corporate Services Manager 
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